
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6, 

 
Year 6 – Astrodome in School – Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 
Our learning in the first term of Year 6 ‘What’s out there?’ is linked to space. Therefore, to kick 
off our learning (and because it is amazing fun!), we have booked the Astrodome to visit the 
school on Wednesday 12th September. The children will be able to sit in the darkness of the dome 
and watch the stars and planets move above their heads! 
 
The cost for this experience will be just £3.00 per child; please send this to the office together 
with the slip below, no later than Monday 10th September.  This is a voluntary contribution, 
however if we do not receive sufficient contributions, we may be unable to run this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lang       Miss Holliday 
Sycamore Class Teacher     Willow Class Teacher 
 
 
………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Year 6 – Astrodome in School – Wednesday 12th September 2018 
 
 
Childs name: ………………………………………………………..   Class:  …………………………………. 
 
 
 

I would like my child to partake in the Astrodome visit and I enclose £3.00 contribution.   
 
 

 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….  Date: ………………………………….. 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE NO LATER THAN MONDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 2018 
 
 

 


